July 6, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

I am very happy to write this letter of recommendation in behalf of David Ward. As
Director of Fine Arts for the Springtown ISD and also as Minister of Music for First
Baptist Church of Springtown, I have used David as my sound technician consistently for
the past several years. He does worship services for us at FBC as well as special
programs. He has also done many important concerts and programs for Springtown ISD,
including the Broadway production of “Wizard of Oz” this past year.

Dawvid 1s definitely a professional in every sense of the word. He is an expert is his field
and consistently studies and keeps up with the latest technologies in the area of sound. He
1s very dependable in that he does what he says he will do. He is always on time and 1
know I can put my complete trust in him. David 1s always concerned that each project or
program has the highest quality sound product. He meets with his clients in advance and
does a complete plan for the production. He does whatever is necessary to please the
people he 1s working for.

I know you can depend on David for all your sound and even lighting technology needs. I
give him the highest level of recommendation and I hope you will consider him for your
next project.

Sincerely,
J. B. Perry

817-846-5206
jbeperry(@earthlink. net




